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From: Stewart, Richard

Sent: 12 June 2014 13:07

To:

Cc: McClintock, Paula

Subject: IFRP CORRESPONDENCE

 
 
Could you have a look at the attached correspondence from IFRP regarding the payment of salary to MLAs who are 
also Councillors? I understand that most, if not all, of our Members have relinquished their Council seats but could I 
ask you to check whether we have any Members who still serve as Councillors? If so, could you please apply the 
Determination as per the IFRP note? 
 
If you require any further clarification, please give me call. 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
Richard 

 

 RICHARD STEWART 
Director of Corporate Services 

Corporate Services 

  
  

email:  

 
Parliament Buildings 
Ballymiscaw 
Stormont 
Belfast 
BT4 3XX  

 




